
August 2, 1996 

Alexandria Apprientice-Yaus 
Realty Specialist 
Maintenance & Logistics Command Pacific (sr) 
Building 54-D, Coast Guard Island 
Alameda, CA 94501-5100 

Dear Ms. Apprientice-Yaus: 

Enclosed is the completed Environmental/NEPA Analysis Checklist. 
I have also enclosed a copy of the asbestos tile analysis and 
cost estimate for removal, along with the project proposal. 

I spoke with Mr. Clarence Ceasar of the Office of Historic 
Preservation (916) 653-8902. He stated that if the request for 
asbestos removal is granted the project would come under Title 
106 of the National Historic Preservation Act and they would like 
to know if it would have an adverse effect on the structure. 

The removal of all asbestos tile in the Point Pinos Lighthouse 
will allow us to develop the temporary exhibit in the upstairs 
bedroom and restore the original fur floor downstairs. 

We hope the Coast Guard agrees that this would be a worthwhile 
project to complete. 

Sincerely, 

Paul M. Finnegan 
Assistant Curator 
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